
Apply to Jane Street’s
WiSE program!
Jane Street is excited to host our WiSE
program in Hong Kong! We are inviting
self-identifying women, transgender and
gender-expansive people to spend time in
our office learning more about how we use
math, computer science and probability
concepts to run our business. 

This program was created for pre-
collegiate students who graduate high
school at the end of 2024 or the beginning
of 2025 and joining University in 2025. 

Participants will have the chance to meet
some of our traders and technologists and
learn how they transitioned from studying
STEM subjects to having careers at Jane
Street.

Deadline to register:
Sunday, 18 May

Jane Street is a global trading firm with offices
in New York, London, Hong Kong, Singapore
and Amsterdam. Our approach is rooted in
technology and rigorous quantitative analysis,
but our success is driven by our people.

When:

Where:

Thursday, 17 July -
Friday, 18 July, 2025

Jane Street’s 
Hong Kong office

Jane Street will cover all travel expenses to
and from Hong Kong, as well as housing
and meals. Reach out to 
hkg-wise@janestreet.com with questions.

This program does not require a prior
knowledge of finance, only an interest in
seeing what a career at Jane Street might
look like.

Apply on
janestreet.com/WiSE 
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